
 

 

Confédération Internationale de Généalogie et d’Héraldique 
International Confederation for Genealogy and Heraldry 

Bologne (Italy), 9th December 2020. 

 
To all the Federations, Associations and Board Members, 
 

CONVOCATION 
 
Not being possible to summon the Annual Assembly (that can be held only during an International 
Congress or Colloquium) I invite all the members of the Confédération Internationale de 
Généalogie et d’Héraldique / The International Confederation for Genealogy and Heraldry 
(CIGH/ICGH) to a simple meeting on line to discuss about the actual situation caused by covid 19 
and on the future projects of the CIGH. 
 
The theme is the following: 

1) What did we make during this year 2020? (Pier Felice degli Uberti, president CIGH) 
2) When do we plan to work again in favour of CIGH? 
3) XXXIV International Congress of Genealogical and Heraldic Sciences (Don Manuel Pardo de Vera 

y Diaz, vice president CIGH) 
4) Proposals for the CIGH Prizes to be given during the XXXIV International Congress. 
5) The work of members of CIGH during the pandemic covid 19: 

a) FFG - moral report of Valérie Arnold-Gautier, prèsident de la Fédération Française de Généalogie. 
b) DAGV (nationally) and IGGP (internationally) by Dirk Weissleder “Our experiences on our online 
offers to our member societies, and how we organize contact today”. 
c) FAMILYSEARCH by Virginio Baptista, Support Manager - Sud Europa. 
 
The meeting will be held  
 

Monday 21 December 2020 at 18 PM to the following link: 
 

https://churchofjesuschrist.zoom.us/j/97287464561?pwd=M2ZoUWZiQkZrMDFMYzRTNkp3QzF0UT09 
 

meeting id: 972 8746 4561 
access code: 972292 

 
I want to thank FamilySearch for the help to organize this meeting. 
 
It is allowed the participation of all the members of CIGH who want to assist. 
 

Pier Felice degli Uberti 
President 


